November 05, 1999

Jeff Davidson, MBA Breathing Space Institute 2417 Honeysuckle Road, #2A Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Jeff,

I had the privilege of hearing you speak at a conference held by the Washington County Hospice in Oregon on November 04, 1999.

What a hoot! I was thoroughly taken with not only your approach to life but how affirming your message was to me. I particularly felt good hearing someone else say that things have gotten crazy and we need to address it before we go nuts!

You are the most refreshing speaker I have heard in a long time and I am eagerly anticipating reading your books. Where were you a few years ago when my hair was turning gray?:

Thanks for the inspiration.

M.L.Gates 4907 N.E. Mallory Ave Portland, OR